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Dear Parent, 

 We would like to introduce you and your child to Campus Life. It has been offered to Guilford County Middle 

School students over the past twenty-six years.   We believe it provides a challenging, exciting, and growing experience 

for your student. 

Campus Life is not directly associated with the school, but is open to every student who attends The Academy at 

Lincoln.  There is no official affiliation between the school and Campus Life, but the school is knowledgeable of our 

program and activities.  Campus Life is sponsored by Greensboro Youth For Christ and has the endorsement of many of 

our community churches.  The goal of the program is to help students and their parents during this transitional time of 

early adolescence.  The club meets weekly during the school year.  A typical club consists of small group discussions, 

music, and a short talk about the day’s main topic.  Through these various activities, we encourage positive moral values 

and a respect, knowledge of, and reverence for God. (We also have service projects, retreats, special trips, student 

leadership and a host of summer events.) 

 Regular meetings will begin September 24th.  Lincoln Academy students will meet  each Friday 

from 8:00 to 8:50 A.M. in the library.   We hope your middle school student can be a part of the Campus Life 

program.  There are no membership dues or requirements; however, students will need this consent signed to 

participate. Students can join at any point through out the year.  If you have any questions, please call Aaron 

Brewer at 274-9641 or e-mail him at campuslifecrazy@yahoo.com.   We will have campus life library passes for 

young people who ride the bus so they may be dismissed into the library when they arrive at school.  Passes are 

located in the front office.  Any student who needs to obtain a library pass is asked to do so without interruption 

of their curriculum schedule.   

Sincerely, 

Campus Life staff 

(Please note:  If you wish to correspond via email please send me (Aaron Brewer) an 
email at:  campuslifecrazy@yahoo.com  (put Lincoln CL in the subject to be added to 
the mailing list.)  Our website is almost complete  and soon you will be able to 
download any document you need for upcoming trips or events. yfcgreensboro.org  or  
greensboroyfc.org 

_ _ _ _ _ PLEASE DO NOT TURN IN TO OFFICE.  BRING THIS WITH YOU TO CAMPUS LIFE_ _ _  

LINCOLN CAMPUS LIFE CONSENT    (DETACH AND BRING TO CAMPUS LIFE- PLEASE WRITE LEGIBLY) 
 

 
 Student Name  __________________________________________ Age ____  Grade____ Birth date  _____________ 
 

Address  ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City ______________________ Zip___________ Phone___________________  
 

Parents/Guardians________________________________________________________ 

�������������������	
��


